
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish of Killeeshil  
 Church of the Assumption Tullyallen, St Joseph’s Ackinduff, St Patrick’s Aughnagar                                                                                   

Fr. Pat Hannigan P.P.   

Parish Office:  028 8776 1211   

Email: killeeshilparish@yahoo.co.uk 

Website:  parishofkilleeshil.com 

Parish Webcam:  www.mcnmedia.tv  

 

A Word of Welcome 
Canon Benny Fee will  visit 

our parish again this 
weekend to promote his 

books on St Oliver Plunkett.  
He will attend 7.00pm Mass 

in Ackinduff and 11.00am 
Mass in Tullyallen. 

 Schedule for Week Beginning 12th June 
The Most Holy Trinity 

 

Sat Vigil Ackinduff 7.00pm Margaret & Peter Mc Gonnell 

Sun 12th  Aughnagar 9.00am Nishy Mc Farland 

Sun 12th Tullyallen     11.00am  Michael O Neill 

Mon 13th Ackinduff 7.30pm  

Tue 14th Aughnagar 10.00am  

Wed 15th Tullyallen 10.00am Kathleen & Willie John Heenan 

Thurs 16th Ackinduff 10.00am  

Sat Vigil Ackinduff 7.00pm John Anthony Mc Bride 

Sun 19th Altar Glen 9.00am People of the Parish 

Sun 19th Tullyallen 11.00am Dec’d members of Loughran Family   

      (Edencrannon) 

We Remember All Those Who Have Gone         
Before Us       
 
Rose Weldon (Rochdale) 
Maisie Mc Kenna 
                                           

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to meet the pastoral 

needs of the people of the Parish through fostering a more 

active involvement in living out Christ’s mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each Parish member and 

Society of St Vincent de Paul 
The Society of St. Vincent de Paul (SVP) 
was founded in Ireland in 1844. It is the 
largest voluntary charitable organisation in 
Ireland.  We work for social justice and the 
creation of a more just, caring nation.  
Through our wide range of services we 
supply practical support to people in need. 
The Society respects the dignity of those 
who contact us, offering assistance and 
advice in a relationship of friendship, trust 
and confidentiality.                                   
Contact SVP Dungannon on 07395013808 

Priests in Pastoral Area 

 

Ballygawley:                                                

Fr. Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 028 8556 7096 

 

Aghaloo & Carnteel:                                  

  Fr. Cathal Deveney  Tel: 028 8555 7212 

Fr Dermot Mc Caul   Tel:  028 3756 8288 

 

Beragh:                                             

 Msgr. Colum Curry   Tel:  028 8075 8206 

Fr. P.J. Mc Crory   Tel: 028 8075 8344 



Weekend Masses 
 
With the relaxation of Covid-19 restrictions, the wearing of face coverings in our churches is no longer 
mandatory. However Church leaders are encouraging people to use them as a precautionary measure.  
Please continue to sanitise hands on entering and leaving the church. 

Thank You                                                                   
A sincere word of thanks and appreciation to all those who 
made their parish contributions  during the week. Your            
support and solidarity means a lot.                                      
Weekly Collection  £1,130.00 
This year’s Total Trocaire Collection £6,469 
Standing Orders:  Allied Irish Bank, Dungannon 
Account No:  18169094.  Sort Code: 93 82 89 
Anyone who would like to contribute via Standing Order can 
do so with the above details. 
Online Donations   
Anyone wishing to make an online donation can visit 
www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate the “Donate to our 
Parish” button. 

Prayer to the Holy Trinity 
Father, 
you sent your Word 
to bring us truth 
and your Spirit to make us holy. 
Through them we come to know  
the mystery of your life. 
Help us to worship you, 
one God in three Persons, 
by proclaiming and living our faith in you. 
We ask you this, Father, Son and Holy Spirit 
one God, true and living, forever and ever. 
Amen. 

Ministries for 18th/19th June 
 
Ackinduff   
Eucharistic Minister: Damian Kelly 
Reader:   Kieran Traynor______ 
Aughnagar   
Eucharistic Ministers: Padraig Callaghan 
    Amy Mulgrew 
Reader:   Geraldine Scullion___ 
Tullyallen 
Eucharistic Ministers: Caroline Mc Kenna 
    Emma Donaghy 
Reader:   Sean Small 

Blessing of Graves 
Our graves will be blessed this year as follows: 
Aughnagar  Sunday 26th June after 9.00am Mass 
Tullyallen  Sunday 3rd July after 11.00am Mass 
 

*We hope to celebrate Mass in the Altar Glen next Sunday  
19th June at 9.00am.  All are welcome. 

First Holy Communion 
Congratulations to our Primary 4 girls and boys who received 
the Sacrament of First Holy Communion on Saturday.               
A word of thanks to all involved in helping to make this a 
very special occasion - parents, teachers/assistants, choir 
and musicians, those who arranged the flowers in the church 
and our sacristan. 

St Mary’s Primary School 
St Mary’s End of Year Mass will be celebrated this Monday 
morning at 10.00am in Ackinduff.  All are welcome to attend. 

Ordinations 
Stefano Colleluori from Redemptoris Mater Seminary, 
Dundalk will be ordained to the Priesthood by              
Archbishop Eamon Martin this Sunday 12th June at 
3.00pm in St Patrick’s Cathedral, Armagh. 
On Sunday 26th June Colm Hagan and Stephen Wilson, 
who both spent time in our parish, will also be ordained to 
the Priesthood. We will keep them in our prayers as they 
begin their ministries in the Archdiocese of Armagh. 

Mary’s Meals 

Following the great support of parishes across Ireland  
including Killeeshil, Mary's Meals are now feeding over     
2 million of the world's poorest children every school day. 
Served in schools, this free meal attracts children into 
their place of education.                                                            
Mary’s Meals "Step by Step to Feed the Next Child"          
sponsored walks are taking place in June, July and August. 
They start in five different locations throughout Ireland 
and finish in Knock on 15th August, the feast of the       
Assumption. Our Northern section will start in Killeeshil 
Parish on Sunday 19th June, with a 5km family  walk        
leaving the Community Centre at 4pm, and returning for 
refreshments. Donations are voluntary but with £15.90 
feeding a child for a whole school year, every little goes a 
long way. For the full schedule and registration details 
visit Step by Step to Feed the Next Child on Facebook or 
contact Anne Marie Keown on 07799 322108. All welcome 
to participate! If not walking, then please keep us in your 
prayers and watch out for our walkers and their blue       
collection buckets and     
support our campaign to 
feed the next hungry child. 


